Bates Hall Preservation Society
P.O. Box 542 |
Iron River, MI 49935

906-284-0988

Email: infi v

FB: Bates Hall Preservation Society - BHPS
Website: savebateshall.com

The Bates Hall Preservation Society (BHPS) is seeking a licensed contractor to act as project
manager to assist with the coordination and communication with subcontractors during Phase 1
of the Bates Hall Project. The project involves the creation of a new fully functional basement,
move of the Bates Hall on top of that basement, as well as the building of a corridor connecting
the offices to the new located Bates Hall. The part time project manager receives NO benefits
and will receive direction from the Directors of BHPS. There are no set number of hours that
will be required for the project manager. Hours are determined on an as needed basis. It is
anticipated that the project manager will be needed for a minimum of six months. The person
interested must have construction management skills and be a strong leader. Must be able to read
blueprints, be familiar with building codes, and hold experience with construction practices.
Must have good organizational skills as well as verbal and written communication skills. If
interested in assisting the BHPS with the Bates Hall Project please submit your qualifications and
hourly requirement to BHPS, P.O. Box 542, Iron River, MI 49935. Any questions can be
directed to President Margee Brennan at 906-284-0988.

The Bates Hall Preservation Society does not and shall not discriminate on the basis of race,
color, religious (creed) gender, gender expression, age, national origin (ancestry), disability,
marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its activities of operations.

The BHPS reserves the right to reject any and/or all interested persons interested in assisting as
Project Manager for the Bates Hall Project.

Margee Brennan, BHPS President
906-284-0988



